
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 19 OCTOBER 2010 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(409) Program: Internal Product 

Senator Barnett asked: 
Has there been any changes in the consultancies are planned for this calendar year 
since Budget Estimates 2010? If yes, have these been published in your Annual 
Procurement Plan (APP) on the AusTender website and if not why not? In each case 
please identify the subject matter, duration, projected cost and method of 
procurement as above, and the name of the consultant if known. 

Answer: 

There have been no changes to the planned engagement of consultants for this 
calendar year. 
 
 


